
COLLINS PLACE HOA 
NEWSLETTER 
March 2023 

SPRING CLEANING 
It’s time for a Spring cleaning! Next month there will be a 
neighborhood-wide garage sale and dumpsters available in the 
neighborhood for disposing of trash. 

Garage Sale 

There will be a neighborhood-wide garage sale on Saturday April 
22nd and Sunday April 23rd. We encourage homeowners to find 
things in their home they’d like to give away and participate in the 
garage sale! 

Dumpsters 

On the following weekend, April 28th-30th, there will be dumpsters 
available in the neighborhood for homeowners to throw away large 
quantities of trash or other unwanted items. 

More information to come. 
 

SPRING LANDSCAPING TIPS 
It’s almost time for Spring! Below are some tips on how to spruce up 
your landscaping for the coming season. 

We recommend cleaning up flower beds by pulling weeds, adding new 
mulch, and installing seasonal color. 

And as always, be sure to mow your lawn regularly, pull any sprouting 
weeds, trim back shrubbery, and remove any dead plants from your 
landscaping to keep it looking fresh for Spring! 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

DUES REMINDER 
The annual association dues 
of $300 were due in January.  

Thank you to those who have 
paid their 2023 dues. 

If you have not yet submitted 
your payment, please do so as 
soon as possible.  

Homeowners have the option 
of paying online or with a 
check. 

For instructions on how to 
pay online, visit the 
association website and see 
the “Pay Your Dues Online” 
section. 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 

www.collinsplacehoa.com  

The Collins Place website 
contains all HOA governing 
documents, instructions on how 
to pay dues online, architectural 
request information, meeting 
minutes, newsletters, and more! 
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